Minutes of Miller Elementary School Council Meeting
November 14, 2019

The Miller Elementary School Council met in regular session on Thursday, November 14, 2019 at 7:45 A.M. in the Conference Room, at 101 Pine Valley Drive, Warner Robins, GA 31088.

School Council Members Present: Mrs. Johnson, Mrs. Patterson, Mrs. Coker, Mr. Mathis, and Mrs. Reyes

School Council Members Absent: Mrs. Parker and Mr. Robinson
5 members were present, representing a quorum.

The following visitors attended the meeting: None

1. Call to Order

Mrs. Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:45 a.m. 

2. Approval of Agenda and Minutes

Mrs. Johnson distributed the agenda posted pursuant to the Open Meetings Act.  The agenda was approved, moved, seconded by Council members, and carried that the school council approve the agenda as presented.

There were no new minutes to approve. 

3. Recognition of Visitors

No new visitors to recognize.
4. Report of Principal

The principal discussed the following events with the council:
· Up-coming Events (November and December calendar events)
· PBIS Matrix – Rocking the 3Rs
· CCRPI score increasing 6.6 points and our progress increased by 10.2 points

5. Old Business
· No old business

6. New Business
· Review and Adopt system School Council Bylaws 
· Elect Chairperson – Raymond Mathis
· Elect Vice Chairperson – Crystal Coker
· Elect Secretary – Iris Parker
· Establish Yearly Calendar Setting Meeting Dates, times and Location for the year – March 5 and May 14 remaining

During our meeting we discussed many important upcoming events in November and December. November is Parent engagement month. Mrs. Williams will host a technology workshop during lunch. Pre-K, 1st, 3rd, and 5th grade will have Thanksgiving lunch with parents. The week of November 25-29 will be Thanksgiving Holidays. November 22nd is the day Miller will have Dads, doughnuts, and Drop off.
During December the students will have a half day on the 20th. The weeks of the December 23 – January 6 will be Christmas Holidays.  Kindergarten, 2nd and 4th grades will have Christmas luncheon with parents. 
The school council discussed and reviewed the System school Council Bylaws. The council elected Mr. Mathis as Chairperson, Mrs. Coker as Vice Chairperson and Mrs. Parker as Secretary. The council will need to hold an election for 1 more parent since Mrs. Reyes and family has moved from Miller’s zone.  

7. Comments: 
 
	No comments.  

8. Adjournment

      The next meeting for the School Council will be held January 09, 2020. 
With no further business to come before the School Council, the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 a.m.
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